
 

Year 4 Half Termly Overview — Spring 1 2022 

Our history focus this half term is the Anglo-Saxons. We will initially look 
at the Roman withdrawal from Britain, and how the Anglo-Saxons and 
Scots settled in their place. We will consider how the Anglo-Saxon 
kingdoms were organised, and we will compare life as an Anglo-Saxon 
to Roman life. We will research Anglo-Saxon life and culture including, 
settlements, clothing, food and religion. 

 

In maths, we will be learning about multiplication and division. We will 
focus on times tables practice initially, before moving on to formal 
written methods e.g. short multiplication and division. We will then look 
at mathematical word problems and reasoning questions involving both 
operations.   We will then move on to formal written methods like 
column addition and column subtraction. Any additional practice 
recalling times tables facts at home or use of Times Tables Rockstars 
would be greatly appreciated. 

 

In English, we will be reading ‘The BFG’ by Roald Dahl. We will be 
creating a piece of writing based on our own dreams – it’s going to be 
BRILLIANT! In addition to this, we will be looking at Anglo-Saxon poetry, 
namely kennings. 

 

As Scientists, we will be learning about Living Things and Their Habitats. 
We will be grouping living things based on their characteristics e.g. 
vertebrates / invertebrates. We will also use classification keys to help to 
group, identify and name a variety of things living in our local area and 
the wider environment. Lastly, we will look at how some changes in the 
environment can pose dangers to the wildlife that is living there. 

In Design and Technology, we will study a range of photographs 
and designs of Anglo-Saxon jewellery, and design and make an 
Anglo-Saxon brooch. 

 

Our Computing unit will focus on audio recording. We will initially 
examine devices capable of recording digital audio, including 
identifying input and output devices. We will discuss the ownership of 
digital audio and the copyright implications of duplicating the work of 
others. The children will have the opportunity to produce a podcast of 
their own and present to the rest of the class. 

 

In PSHE, we will be focusing on hopes and dreams for the future, and 
how we will be successful. In our RE lessons, we will be looking at 
Buddhism and will consider whether the Buddha’s teachings make the 
world a better place.  

 

For our educational experience this term, we will be holding an Anglo-
Saxon workshop at school, delivered by a historian from Historic 
Workshops. This will be held on Tuesday 15th February. Further details 
of this will follow… 😊 
 


